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Mandy Buchholz

From: Paul Jewell
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 2:49 PM
To: Mandy Buchholz
Subject: FW: Prosecutor Service Request | 38072 | Interlocal Agreement with City of Ellensburg 

(re Use of Reed Park)

Mandy, 

Here is the approval from the PA’s office to go with the contract I just sent you. 

Thanks, 

Paul 

 

From: no-reply_ServiceRequests@co.kittitas.wa.us [mailto:no-reply_ServiceRequests@co.kittitas.wa.us]  
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2017 4:37 PM 
To: Paul Jewell 
Subject: Prosecutor Service Request | 38072 | Interlocal Agreement with City of Ellensburg (re Use of Reed Park) 

 

Paul Jewell,  

We have made an update to your service request. 

A copy is displayed below. As we continue to work on your request you will receive additional notifications.  

Please review the issue fields as they may contain a request for something necessary to continue working on the request. 

Note: This email was sent from an unmonitored account. Please do not reply to this email. To respond, please update your service 
request on CAMAS using the link below. 

Request #38072 - Interlocal Agreement with City of Ellensburg (re Use of Reed 
Park) 

Initial request: 
Attached is an interlocal agreement drafted by the city of Ellensburg regarding the county's use 
of Reed Park (the park on Craig's Hill above the Event Center). Reed Park was donated by the 
County to the City. The County retained rights to the property during events at the Event Center. 
This interlocal agreement lays out the term for the county exercising its rights. 

Latest update: 

Neil Caulkins 3/23/2017 4:36:47 PM 

Resolution: 
This seems basically fine.  The second "Whereas" should read "more fully stated."  I assume 
that, even though we're charging an admission for our event, because it's in the City limits, 
Ellensburg gets the admission tax, not the County. 
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Status: 
Open 

Assigned to: 
Neil Caulkins 

Priority: 
Soon 

Due date: 

3/24/2017 5:00:00 PM 

Update or cancel your request 
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